[bookmark: _GoBack]Happy Thanksgiving!

I just wanted to take this moment to wish all of my scholars and their families a very happy holiday. I’m very thankful that Mrs. Egan rescued me from my former school, and that I have Mrs. Borganelli and a wonderful staff to work with here at Healthy Learning Academy. Mostly, however, I’m thankful for my students, who work hard and keep me entertained, as well as their parents, who trust me and have shown me a tremendous amount of support. I hope that all of you take this upcoming week to spend quality time with one another, have fun, and appreciate all the little things that make life so worthwhile. My best to all of you!

Veterans Day
Our Veterans Day ceremony will be held this Friday, November 8th, from 7:45 until, approximately, 8:30. Please plan on joining us to honor and thank all those military personnel who have protected and served our country. 

I am creating a PowerPoint slideshow to pay respect to the veterans of students and staff of Healthy Learning Academy. If you have a family member that you would like to be represented, please send me his/her picture by Wednesday, November 6th, at the very latest. In addition, include the following:
· Name
· Rank
· Military branch
· War fought in (if applicable)
· Student(s) that they are related to
If you submitted a photograph and information last year, I will use that in the slideshow. I hope we have a large turn-out to honor these American heroes.






[bookmark: _Hlk21963232]Thanksgiving Luncheon
Our Thanksgiving Luncheon will be this Wednesday, November 20th. Remember, you will not be able to reheat food items at the school, so please plan accordingly! 
PI Night
Don’t forget that Thursday, November 21st is Parent Involvement Night. Join us as we focus on school safety. We still need volunteers to cook that afternoon. Please sign up ASAP!
Progress Reports
Progress reports will be sent home on Thursday, November 21st. It’s not too late to make improvements!
ELA: We covered story structure, adverbs, and the prefixes, “super-” and “sur-.”
SS: We just tested on Ch. 1 and began Ch. 2, which focuses on the Age of Exploration. A project will be coming home soon!
Math: We are moving quickly through Ch. 3, and will test before the holidays. Study those flash cards!
Science: We are still studying Weather and the Water Cycle. I don’t think we’ll be able to test this week.
Word of the Week:
Our word of the week was “patience.” Patience is a skill that can be learned and needs constant nurturing. It is an important tool in overcoming frustration. Patience allows us to suspend judgment long enough to make informed decisions, thus paving the path to a happy and peaceful life.


Notes from Ms. Katje: Students have been practicing songs for the upcoming holiday concert.
Notes from Coach Mike: In P.E., students will continue to play Thanksgiving-themed games, such as “Turkey Round-Up.”
November 15, 2019
Students should neatly write and mark each of the following words with large, legible print on the index cards sent home today. This week, we will focus on the schwa in –ancy and –ency words.
redundancy		    discrepancy		presidency	 	inconsistency        complacency
consultancy	               hesitancy			dependency		transparency         delinquency

Spelling
Miscellaneous
The Week In Review
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